
Movie about Fort Ross
A film about Fort Ross and the Russian-American Company will
show Feb. 19 at 1:15pm at Explore Tahoe near the Heavenly
Village in South Lake Tahoe. Fort Ross is on the Sonoma coast.

A presentation outlining issues at Lake Tahoe and Lake Baikal
and  how  the  Tahoe  Baikal  Institute,  through  international
exchanges, is working to preserve both watersheds will begin
at 1:45pm.

The event is free.

For more information, call (530) 542.4637.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/02/movie-about-fort-ross/

